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BARTLESVILLE; OKTAHOMA:
Augast 6, 1941

PRESIDENT

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lewrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

With reference to Chester Gibbons, our Sales
Department here at Bartlesville has written Mr. Leo
Barry, Division Manager at Kansas City, Missouri,
calling to his attention the desire of Mr. Gibbons to
obtain employment with Phillips Petroleum Company.

Although there are apparently no openings in
the Kansas City Division at the present time, it seems
best to have the applicant contact Mr, Barry for the

reason that the Kansas City office would be the most
accessible _ to Gibbons.

In the meantime our Placement Division here
at Bartlesville will keep their eyes and ears open
for any other openings.

With best wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours,

B

¢¢ - Mr, Leo Barry



